
 

Wednesday 20th March 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
On Thursday 28th March, we will be supporting Red Nose Day in support of Comic Relief. This 
year’s theme is ‘Dress for Joy’. On this day, your child can come to school in non-uniform. The 
children are invited to dress in red, or an outfit that makes them happy.  
 
If you would like to donate to this worthwhile cause, please click the link below. The money raised 
will be used to change countless lives, both here in the UK and worldwide. 
 
Donate | Comic Relief  
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Cuthbert 
Assistant Headteacher 

https://donation.comicrelief.com/

